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 Tuesday 25th April 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We are pleased to announce that our Year 6 pupils are invited to take part in a trip to the 
University of York for a Primary Detective Day, on Thursday 25th May 2023. Pupils will need 
to attend school as normal in uniform.  
 
We will be leaving school at 9:00am and returning at approximately 3.20pm. 
 
There will be no cost for the visit, lunch is also included.  
 
All children MUST have permission to go on the visit. Unfortunately, pupils will not be able 
to attend the trip if the school has not received permission. 
 
We are looking forward to a great day out with the children! 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mr McMahon / Mr Beevers 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
………………… 
 

Primary Detective Day University of York – 25th May 2023 
 

Name of Child ……………………………………………………………….………Class …………………………. 

Parent/Carer Signature ……………………………………….     Date ……………………………. 

I give permission for my child to attend the proposed trip. 

· I acknowledge the need for responsible behaviour from my child and understand that 
my child may be withdrawn from the trip if they do not meet behaviour expectations 
within lessons. 

· I give permission for any medical treatment, including the use of anaesthetic, to be 
given in an emergency. 

 

Signed (Parent/Carer) …………………………………………………………… Date ……………………… 
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